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FELLOW WESTWOODIANS, 

 

I hope you had a fun Halloween! My kids dressed up as James 

Dean, Mal from the Descendents (google it if you must), a unicorn 

fairy, a flower fairy, and a pumpkin. I wore a coat and tried not to 

freeze to death... 

 

I plan to see you all at the Town Hall Grounds Ribbon Cutting cere-

mony on Thursday, November 7th, from 4 to 8 pm! There will be 

food and beverages and partially famous politicians on hand. If it is 

too cold the event will be moved inside - so no excuses not to come 

by for a part of it! 

 

At our October meeting, we declared October 15th, 2019 as Girl 

Scout Troup 41215 Day in Westwood for their work creating the 

crosswalk flags around Town Hall. This type of community problem 

solving is outstanding to see especially from our young residents.  

 

Also at our October meeting, those in attendance voted on how to 

spend our Neighborhood Support Program funding we receive from 

the City. the $6,078 was divided up into several areas including but 

not limited to the flower pots, the Multicultural Fest, and the Art 

Show. We did our best to make sure the money makes the best im-

pact as possible to improve our neighborhood. 

 

Have a great November! 
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WESTWOOD CIVIC  MEETINGS 

• Steering Committee Meet-

ings are held at Westwood 

Town Hall, 7:00pm, on the 

second Tuesday of Jan, 

April, July, & October 

• General Membership 

Meetings are held at 

Westwood Town Hall, 

7:00pm, on the third 

Tuesday of each month. 

• ALL meetings are open to 

the public.  EVERYONE is 

welcome! 

Serving Westwood since 1911 

Westwood Flags are Back!   

$30 Order yours today!c.org 

info@westwoodcivic.org 
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To all pot-adopters. . . It's time to start thinking 

about cleaning up/cleaning out your pot in prepa-

ration for the winter (YIKES!) You might consider 

poking a few evergreen branches into the soil or 

planting a few winter-hardy decorative kale and 

ivy so they don't appear so barren.  Have some ideas to share? Please contact me at: ma-

jones711@gmail.com.  I'll pass along your suggestions to our fellow potters!  We give thanks 

at this season for your dedication to our community!  Blessings, Marie (Mama J) Jones 

Cincinnati United Youth Council is happy to announce their freshly re-elected board members: 

Brian Davis, Brandon Davis, Cam’Ron Moffett, Gabriel Owens, and Anthony Williams, all will be 

serving their second term. We welcome board member, TiQuan Mays to his first term. The 

youth leaders will elect their officers in January. 

 

The Council will be serving water and hot cocoa at the Westwood Town Hall Park Grand Open-

ing on Thursday, November 7th. 

 

Partnering with the Urban League as well as students from other neighborhood youth councils, 

the teens will be working to plan a Youth 

Summit event to be held in June 2020. 

 

The leadership team meets the first and 

third Mondays of the month at West-

wood Town Hall and Third Presbyterian 

Church, respectively. For additional in-

formation, please 

email emilylynwca@gmail.com.  

mailto:emilylynwca@gmail.com
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Maria Longworth Storer: 
From Music and Art to Popes and Presidents  

 

Wednesday, November 13, 7:00 pm 

Westwood First Presbyterian Church 

(3011 Harrison Avenue, entrance and parking off of Koenig Avenue) 

 

Maria Longworth Storer is best known as the foundress of Rookwood Pottery, the first female run manu-
facturing company in the United States - a very unusual success story for a woman of her time.  To that 
end, she was recognized this year as one of 5 new inductees in the Greater Cincinnati Business Hall of 
Fame.  Her legacy, however, extends well beyond Rookwood. 

 

Maria was very instrumental in helping to cultivate the cultural heritage that Cincinnati enjoys today, in-
cluding the May Festival.  She also became involved in social justice issues.  Her influence was felt not 
just locally but nationally and internationally through her connections to diplomats and world leaders.  This 
other side of Maria is generally overshadowed by her pottery fame. 

 

Local author Nancy M. Broermann along with co-author Constance J. Moore from Texas collaborated on 
a book about Maria after having done extensive research. They will share the story of this remarkable 
Cincinnati woman at the Wednesday, November 13 meeting of the Westwood Historical Society.  The 
meeting starts at 7:00 pm.  All are welcome.  Copies of their recently published book, Maria Longworth 
Storer: From Music and Art to Popes and Presidents, will be available for purchase. 

 
Westwood-Opoly ! 

A great gift idea for family, friends and neighbors  

 Available for a $20 donation to Westwood Historical Society 

at Wooden Hill and Henke Wine 

as well as community events and through the Westwood Historical Society  

Questions? info@WestwoodHistorical.org or 513-662-1156  

 

Check out www.WestwoodHistorical.org 

mailto:info@WestwoodHistorical.org
http://www.WestwoodHistorical.org
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SHOP WESTWOOD! 
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Westword’s Monthly Ad Rates 

Published ~12 times a year by WCA with funds 

supplied by the Neighborhood Support Program, 

local advertisers & membership dues.   WCA has 

322 active memberships.  For information about 

placing an ad: info@westwoodcivic.org 

$100—Full Page;  $50—Half Page; $50—Insert; 

$25—Quarter Page; $10—Business Card 

Want your Westwords electronically? 

Subscribe at: http://westwoodcivic.org/

westwords/  
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WCA Board April 2018—April 2019 

Officers 

President Henry Frondorf  

Vice President Tom Sauter  

Vice President Shawntee Stallworth Schramm (513) 364—9025 

Treasurer Steve Beckman (513) 481-0840 

Recording Secretary Sara Overstake  

Membership Secretary Stephen Schramm (513) 346-9944 

Board of Directors 

Alexa Justice April Stephens  Geneva Clark 

Emily Reynolds Larry Eiser John Bowen      

John Alec Kerr Abe Brandbury Anne Murphy 



WANT TO KNOW MORE 

ABOUT THE WCA?

WESTWOODCIVIC.ORG 

• The Constitution 

• Strategic plan 

• Newsletter Archives  

• Meeting information 

• Meeting Minutes 

• Local/government links 

• Membership forms 

• Email sign up 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Westwood Civic Association 
P.O. Box 11466 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45211 
Westwoodcivic.org 

 


